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Dennig, Robert
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(-
From: Hiland, Patrick l‘(\ﬁbx
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 7:49 AM
To: Mendiola, Anthony; Ulses, Anthony; Casto, Greg; Dennig, Robert; Bailey, Stewart; Taylor,

Robert; Lupold, Timothy; Mitchell, Matthew; McMurtray, Anthony; Wilson, George; Murphy,
Martin; Mathew, Roy; Tate, Travis; Harrison, Donnie; Circle, Jeff; Klein, Alex; Pham, Bo;
Auluck, Rajender; Pelton, David

Cc: Bahadur, Sher; Evans, Michele; Cheok, Michael; Holian, Brian; Giitter, Joseph; Kulesa, Gloria;
Lund, Louise; McCoy, Gerald; Leeds, Eric; Holian, Brian; Boger, Bruce; Howe, Allen

Subject: North Anna - Reference Attached

Attachments: IAEA Safety Report 66 Earthquake Preparedness and Resposne of NPPs.pdf

Iimportance: High

FYI, the IAEA report, referenced in my earlier email, is attached.

“Two possibly useful references are Regulatory Guide 1.167 and the EPRI report that it references, and a 2011
report by IAEA, ‘Earthquake Preparedness and Response for Nuclear Power Plants.”
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